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PQ 6920/25* To ask the Minister for Health for an update on the abandoned 
healthcare building in Camolin, County Wexford. -Malcolm Byrne 

Dear Deputy Byrne, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response. 

The former health centre Camolin, Co. Wexford is surplus to HSE requirements and 
is on the HSE Property Disposal Register.   

In line with the HSE Property Protocol and the Department of Public Expenditure, 
NDP Delivery and Reform Circular 11/15: Protocols for the Transfer and Sharing of 
State Property Asset, the HSE has received an expression of interest from Wexford 
County Council.  

The HSE has been informed by Wexford County Council that an audit of the site is 
being carried out to assess the viability of same for housing.  The audit is expected 
to be finalised at the end of Q1 2025. 

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


